

Agenda Item	Discussion	Recommendation
<b>Reports</b>		
<b>Head of School</b> Mr. Tooke	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Auction was a success. The vibe and culture of the auction was great! Largest amount raised during Stand Up for St. Andrew.</li> <li>● Reapproached the Gianforte Family Foundation since no longer buying a building, but building. We still have the grant but need to reapply to make it easier to make the appropriate changes.                             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ We will have a Capital Campaign next year and the grant can double those.</li> <li>○ If anyone wants to be on the Campaign Committee, please let Mr. Tooke know. You will need to be a very social person.</li> </ul> </li> <li>● The school is applying for Technology grants and looking at others.</li> <li>● Students and Teachers are going to have their schedules built before next school year. The goal is by April.</li> <li>● MS/HS is going to a 90 minute block schedule. Grades 6-8 will be required to do choir, but will not be required for High School. There will also be a choir club.</li> <li>● Changing from the current credit system in HS to an existing standard.</li> <li>● Email sent out to HS students and parents about what elective classes they would like to see.</li> <li>● Dual enrollment will be available in HS for certain classes at both Carroll College and Helena College next year.</li> <li>● Next year we will have two Kindergartens and two 4th grades.</li> <li>● 140 currently enrolled for next year.</li> <li>● Hiring process is going now for the positions that need to be filled next year.</li> <li>● Billboards and digital campaigns will be happening to advertise the school.</li> <li>● Mr. Tooke thanked the PTO for help asking for more Substitutes. The school has been successful in having a good sized pool to call upon.</li> <li>● Going through the process of seeing if upper grades could be in the upstairs in Cathedral offices next year. It has been a positive experience so far, but will depend on what the city says about zoning and safety. Will either happen or not.</li> <li>● Very close to being able to pay for a new gym floor. Mr. Tooke would love to have it done this summer.</li> <li>● School Calendar is in the works, 1st day of school will be August 28 and last day will be May 16. We may move our Spring Break. Anticipating the calendar will be done by April.</li> </ul>	
<b>School Board</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● No report</li> </ul>	
<b>Teacher Rep.</b> Angela Freeman	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● No report</li> </ul>	
<b>Compliance Officer</b> Ali Kenny	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● No report</li> </ul>	
<b>Treasurer Report</b> Cat Patzen	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Stated the PTO currently has \$200 in its fund.</li> </ul>	

<p><b>New Business</b></p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● <b>May Crowning</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ On May 10, there will be a May Crowning Mass, BBQ, and Talent Show that day. The talent show will end at 2:30.</li> <li>○ Mrs. Cummings is in charge of the May Crowning and Talent show.</li> <li>○ The PTO officers will reach out to Mrs. Cummings and see if she needs assistance from the PTO for flower donations, parent ushers from second grade, and help with BBQ.</li> <li>○ The school board will handle the BBQ for May Crowning.</li> </ul> </li> <li>● <b>Art Show</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Mrs. Hansen has 2 students to manage the refreshment table which will be downstairs.</li> <li>○ PTO officers have SignUp Genius for veggie trays, fruit trays, cheese and crackers.</li> </ul> </li> <li>● <b>Fundraising for PTO</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Last Jumble raised \$23, the previous time we raised more.                             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>■ Discussion of a permanent closet for the used Jumble clothes.</li> </ul> </li> <li>○ Tabling for now. PTO has \$200.</li> </ul> </li> <li>● <b>Parent Teacher Conferences meal</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ On March 21, PTO will host a taco meal for elementary teachers.</li> <li>○ On March 26, PTO will host a taco meal for MS/HS teachers.</li> <li>○ Mentioned that last time they needed more cheese and sour cream. Will put 2 bags of cheese, 3 sour cream on SignUp.</li> </ul> </li> <li>● <b>Reminders/Dates/Events</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>■ <b>March 21</b> - Parent teacher conferences</li> <li>■ <b>March 26</b> - ½ day teacher inservice, MS/HS parent teacher conference</li> <li>■ <b>April 4</b> - Annual Art Show</li> <li>■ <b>May 10</b> - May Crowning, BBQ, Talent Show</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
<p><b>General Discussion</b></p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Cat Patzen shared that the digital traffic to the school website and facebook page has greatly increased for new clicks. A lot of traffic coming from the state of Washington.</li> <li>● A question about there being more hangouts was asked.             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Doug Tooke stated that they would like to do more of them next year.</li> <li>○ They are planning to revamp student government and have each school house elect officers.</li> <li>○ The plan for more hangouts may include the houses being given the opportunity to sponsor hangouts and then other groups for fundraising.</li> </ul> </li> <li>● After school program             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Mr. Tooke said he would like to do an after school program, but there would just be too many kids for a classroom. Would like to have two gyms, one at the new upper school and then use the current gym for an after school program.</li> <li>○ Our current gym is too busy to have an after school program right now.</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
<p><b>Next Meeting</b></p>	<p>Next meeting: April 3, 2024</p>	
<p><b>Adjourn</b></p>	<p>The meeting was closed by Jen at 4:30.</p>	